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Cafeteria Hot Line Specials 
Week of February 18, 2019 

 
Monday  

NO SCHOOL – President’s Day 
 
Tuesday  

3-Way Chili Spaghetti $2.25 

Loaded Baked Potato $2.25 
 
Wednesday  

Chicken Sandwich Deluxe $2.50 

Chicken Nugget Meal $2.25  
 
Thursday 

Dorito Walking Taco $2.25 

Soft Taco $1.50 
 
Friday 

Chicken Tender Basket $3.00 

BBQ Rib Sub $1.50 

The Rapid News is a publication of Rapid Run Middle School.  Please do not 
reply to this email.  If you have any questions concerning any information in 

this newsletter, please call Rapid Run Middle School at 467-0300. 

 
 
 
 
Parents and students are invited to come to a conference with your child's 
teachers Thursday, February 21st from 4:00pm to 7:00pm.  8th grade 
teachers will be prepared to discuss High School registration options.  
 
Please choose ONE teacher you would most like to meet so all parents 
have the opportunity to meet and discuss registration. 
 
*** If your child meets with an Intervention Specialist and you would like them 
present at your scheduled conference, please share your scheduled time with 
the Intervention Specialist via email. 

 

8th Gr CCR Signups 

Schedule of Events 
Week of February 18, 2019 

 

Monday   
NO SCHOOL – President’s Day 
 
 

Tuesday  
 
  
 

Wednesday  
Minecraft Club 2:20-3:00pm 
 
 

Thursday  
Yearbook Club 2:15-3:00pm 
8th Gr CCR Meetings 4:00-7:00pm 
Family Art Night 6:00-8:30pm 
Commons 
 
 

Friday  
 
 

 

Student announcements are shown every day in their first class.  If you 
would like to see the announcements, you can access them online at:                        

RRMS Daily Announcements 
 

7th Grade Team Website Links: Expedition 
Pathfinders 

Lost and Found 
 

Our lost and found box in the office is overflowing with jackets, sweatshirts, 

lunch bags, water bottles, pencil bags, books, folders, etc.  Please have your 

child check if they are missing anything.  If you put your child’s name on their 

possessions, we will be happy to reunite students with their lost items. We will 

be donating any remaining items at the end of February. 

REMINDER: Early Dismissal Procedures 
 

When it is necessary to pick up your student early, please have 

them bring a note to the office in the morning.  We can then 

give them a pass to be excused from class at the requested 

time and we can have your student waiting for you in the Office. 
 

 
8th GRADE CCR MEETINGS 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0c4aaea829aa8-8thgrade2
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_MUoUlU3RoDMM6FTrl9RihntuLH1AHQ2jn-ncaebGU0/edit#slide=id.i0
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrmsexpedition/home
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrms-pathfinders/home


  

 
We’re excited to share that our school is part of the 

Coca-Cola Give program.  

 

This opens up Rapid Run Middle School to new funding 

opportunities to help improve learning environments for 

students. The best part? Donations don’t come out of 

your own pocket!! 

 

 When you make Coca-Cola purchases, you simply enter 

the product codes here:  

 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ 

 

or turn your product lids into the main office and our 

school receives a donation.  Help RRMS make the most 

of this program and get started today! 

 
For only $38.00, your kid will have a book that will be enjoyed now and 20, 30 or even 50 years from now. You also can make the yearbook 
extra special by purchasing namestamping and a protective plastic cover (online purchase only).  
 
Buy online with credit card, debit card or PayPal at yearbookforever.com or at school with a check made out to Rapid Run Middle School in 
the main office. Order now, so your child won’t miss out when the yearbook is distributed before the last day of school. 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

Oak Hills Band Association Spring Craft and 

Vendor Fair 

Oak Hills High School 

Saturday March 2, 2019 

10am - 2pm 

$3 entry (kids 10 and under free) to crafters and vendors 

on display in the OHHS upper gym, commons and main 

floor. Full concessions open in the commons all day long 

for your convenience with a fairly extensive menu. 

 

 

Students, you are invited to audition for the 2019 Oak Hills High School Color Guard! The Color 
Guard performs and competes with the marching band using flags, rifles, sabres, and dance to 
provide an amazing visual component to the show. The marching band will be performing at the 
Walt Disney World Resort in Orlando, Florida this upcoming December, and Color Guard members 
are eligible for this amazing trip. Interested students should plan to attend the upcoming Color 
Guard Clinic, Tuesday February 19th through 22nd, in the OHHS Commons from 6-8pm. Auditions 
are open to any student entering 8th through 11th grade, regardless of ability level. If you have 

questions, email Color Guard Director, Julie Shreve, at oakhillscolorguard@gmail.com. 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/
http://www.yearbookforever.com/
mailto:oakhillscolorguard@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please join the Oak Hills community in an effort to raise funds for our 8th Annual One Hope One 

Heart fundraiser.  This is a family friendly event that is open to all of the Oak Hills community and 

has something for all ages to enjoy!  On Friday, March 15, 2019 the faculty members from each of 

the nine Oak Hills Local School District buildings and District Office will do battle in a volleyball game 

to raise funds for district families that have experienced tragic hardship. 

We have amazing basket raffles, concessions, tattoos, sucker pull, t-shirt sales and many more fun 

activities throughout the night!  Please save the date and come join us for this worthy cause. 
 
 

If interested in purchasing an event t-shirt...please see your school office for details and they will 

point you in the right direction.  Teachers/Staff will be wearing these on the following Wednesdays 

(3/6, 3/13) in the month of March!  Join us by wearing your shirt from our past years events or support 

a great cause again  and purchase this years event t-shirt!!  
 
 

If interested in donating to the cause but can’t make it that night to participate -  

please email Mrs. Jeanna Linenkugel for other ways to contribute at linenkugel_j@ohlsd.org. 

 

Link for Student presale t-shirt and entrance order form:   https://goo.gl/wKfnje 
 

Link to volunteer the night of the 

event:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E49A9A929A57-onehope 
 

mailto:linenkugel_j@ohlsd.org
https://goo.gl/wKfnje
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E49A9A929A57-onehope


 

Don’t forget to save your Box Tops and send them in to school!  Rapid Run gets 10 cents for every 
Box Top sent in and they really add up.  Its super easy… all you do is look for the Box Tops logo on 

everyday items you purchase, cut them out and send them in to school.  Have your student drop 
them off in the Media Center in the box marked “Box Tops” on the shelf.  Make sure they are in an 
envelope or baggie with your child’s name on it so they will be eligible to win a gift card.  We will be 

giving out 2 gift cards to participants.  One gift card will be given to the student who sends in the 
most.  Everyone else submitting at least 10 box tops will have their name put into a drawing to win 

the second gift card.  Box Tops must be turned in by Friday, March 15th to be eligible.  However, we 
will accept them at any time. 

Send in your Box Tops by March 15th to be eligible to win a gift card!

 
 



 

 

Click Here to Register 

 

Click Here for more event information 

https://runsignup.com/Race/OH/Cincinnati/OHYAKiltsandKegs5K
https://www.ohyouthathletics.org/page/show/4656733-ohya-upcoming-events


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

The Sustainability Committee of Mount St. Joseph University and the Oak Hills School District are proud 

to sponsor a COMMUNITY ELECTRONICS RECYCLING DAY on Saturday, April 6th, 2019 from 10 AM - 2 

PM in the student parking lot (north lot) of Oak Hills High School. There are no residency requirements to 

drop off items and ANY item with an electrical cord will be accepted. This includes all TVs (any size), 

refrigerators and all other household appliances (microwaves, washers, vacuum cleaners, etc.), cell 

phones, game systems, iPods, Blackberries, MP3 players, digital cameras, GPS units, e-readers, all 

computers and related accessories (such as keyboards, printers, portable hard drives, and scanners), 

VCR/DVD/CD players, fax machines, copiers, surge protectors, power cables and charging cords, 

electronic wiring, and satellite components.  

 

A $15 donation is requested for each small cathode ray tube (CRT) TV/monitor dropped off and a $25 

donation is requested for each large TV (consoles, large flat screens, and rear projection TVs). For 

those without TVs to drop off, a $10 donation is requested per vehicle. These donations help to defray 

both disposal fees for the hazardous waste components of the items to be recycled and transportation 

costs.  

 

RecycleForce, a non-profit from Indianapolis, will de-manufacture these items and shred all hard drives 

to address any privacy concerns. The plastics and metals are then collected, packaged, and sold to 

build new components, while all toxic elements, such as lead and mercury, will be disposed of properly 

to avoid environmental contamination. RecycleForce provides transitional jobs to formerly incarcerated 

people, helping them to rebuild their lives and increase their chances of sustained future employment.  

If you have questions, please call event coordinator Colleen McSwiggin at 513-244-4864.   

 

 

 
 
 
 


